Euracare Ghana update on Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19)

Dear Friends, 03.20.2020

As you may be aware the World Health Organization (WHO) has declared the Coronavirus Disease
(COVID-19) a pandemic. Ghana has till date recorded 16 cases with this number expected to rise. We
appreciate that this is a worrying and difficult time and recognize many of you are understandably
anxious; however, we urge you to remain calm.

The safety of our local community is our priority and we want to keep you informed of the steps that
are being taken to ensure that Euracare is up to date with all necessary precautions and preparing further
contingency plans for the impacts of COVID-19.

Euracare is following the latest advice from the World Health Organization, the Ghana Health Service and
the CFAO Group. Our preparations to mitigate the impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19) are as follows:

e Screening at the entrance to the hospital

e Encourage handwashing with soap and water

o C(Cleanse hands with hand-sanitizers at vantage stations

e Routine disinfection of contact surfaces

o Counsel patients and staff to self-quarantine if unwell

o To report to a designated testing centre if they have been in contact with a confirmed case
(unfortunately Euracare is unable to offer testing at this moment)

We want you all to know that we remain as dedicated as ever in delivering the highest quality of health
care, diagnostics, and support for our patients and staff in these most difficult of times. Together, we
can stop the spread of COVID-19.
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Acting Medical Director & Interventional Radiologist
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